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Dear Mr Edric Ong,

Thank you for your letter of 15 February last concerning the International Delphic Games
scheduled in Kuching, Sarawak, from 1 to 7 September 2005.

I am therefore pleased to express our keen interest and full support in this event.
With our best wishes for the success of the International Delphic Games 2005.

Yours sincerely,

Yoyt —

Indrasen Vencatachellum
Chief, Section for Arts, Crafts and Design
Division of Arts and Cultural Enterprise

Mr Edric Ong

President

Malaysian Delphic Association
26, Main Bazaar

93000 Kuching

East Malaysia
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